Estelle,

I hope this message finds you well. | am writing because | would like to discuss with you (and perhaps the entire NCRA
board) the possibility of painting a mural on the wall adjacent to the railroad track (and within the NCRA right-of-way) on
Waterfront Drive near the Samoa Bridge (just south of Halverson Park). We are interested in somewhere between 300’
and 1,500’ of the wall. See the following photos. Note the Humboldt County library and the Carson Mansion in the

background:

If you are supportive, | could be ready to present our concept at the NCRA Board meeting in May in Eureka. If you have
time to discuss this concept, please have your administrative assistant coordinate with Raeleen Gannon (CCed) to find a

time for us to meet.




